
CUSGARNE SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

Date:  14 February 2019 

Dear Parents 
After the recent disappointment of cancelled cross country events, this 
Tuesday 11 children from years 4, 5 and 6 took part in the Peninsular cross 
country event at Pool School.  The weather was kinder but made the course 
no less challenging.  The children were racing alongside other primary 
schools and they showed real determination and tenacity.  I was really 
proud of all of our runners—well done and I’m looking forward to more and 
some new sporting events over the next few months. 
Unfortunately we had to cancel Cookery Club for the year 6’s but their last 
session will now be on Tuesday 26 February 2019.  It will then be open to 
the year 5 for a 5 week session next  half term. 
Thank you to those families who have returned their questionnaires.  There 
is a box in Reception so if you still have yours at home, please fill it out this 
weekend and return it. 
We are sending home a letter with a homework project.  As a Cornish 
school, we support the Young People Awards in the annual Gorsedh      
Kernow competition.  The children have 3 weeks to complete a homework 
piece and return it to school.  Perhaps the recent visit by Kerrnow King and 
the Cornish Caretakers will inspire them? 
Thank you for your great support over the half term.  The children are work-
ing extremely hard and are a delight to have in school.  They deserve a 
week off to enjoy family time.  Don’t forget to keep up with the reading, and 
maybe think about your costume for World Book Day? 
I hope to see you at the Friends disco on Friday—it should be fun! 
Whatever you get up to, I hope you have fun and that the sun shines. 
Tim Barnard,  
Head of School 

Diary Dates 
 

14 Feb 
Valentine’s Cake Stall 

 
15 Feb 

Friends Disco 
6pm—8pm 

 
18 Feb 

Half term 
 

25 Feb 
School returns 

 
26 Feb 

Deadline for Book Fair 
Job applications 

 
7 March 

World Book Day 
 

9 March 
Friends Skinners Tour 

 
11 March 

Gorsedh homework in 
 

15 March 
Red Nose Day 

 
15—19 March 

Book Fair   
 

25 March 
Last week for clubs 

this half term 
 

5 April 
Last day of term 

 
6 April—22 April 
Easter Holidays 

 
23 April 

Pupils of the Week 
 

 
 

 
 

Hepworth Trevithick Vickery 

573 706 634 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Year 6 

Abigail B Amelie Roxy Sam 

Logan C Jemma Diego  

Class 3 Okehampton Camp — If your child is going  on the school camp, 
please remember that the next instalment of £40 will be due at the end of 
February.  Thank you. 



Class 2—Owl Babies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They also made some wonderful pictures of 

their own owls using feathers. 

The children in Class 2 

have been working hard 

this half term creating 

their own story books 

based on the book  

The Owl Babies. 

 

In case you didn’t already know, we now have a crisp packet recycling box in 

Reception.  We also have a battery recycling tub so please help us to fill it!  

(Please note that we are not able to collect the small cell type batteries often 

found in hearing aids.) 





Breakfast Club 

Our Breakfast Club runs daily on school days from 8am.   
Please book your child’s place in advance. 

Current prices as follows: 
With breakfast: £2 per child per day 
Without breakfast: £1 per child per day 

DIARY OF ACTIVITIES 
w/c 25 February January 2019 

Breakfast Club runs daily on school days 

    
ACTIVITY 

  

  
TEACHER 

ADDITIONAL  
INFO 

MONDAY Keyboards Mr Clapp Payment per term 

TUESDAY Wake and Shake Mrs Ireson/Y6’s 8.30am—8.45am 

 Library Club Year 6 librarians 12.30—12.50pm 

 Create Club 
R, Y1 and Y2 

Mrs Turner and Miss Palmer 3pm—4pm 

£1 per week  
applies 

Cookery Club 
Y6 (last session) 

Mrs Ireson 3pm-4pm 

WEDNESDAY Woodwind  Miss Sampson Payment per term 

 KS1 Sports Club 
(R, Y1. Y2) 

Plymouth Argyle 3pm-4pm 

THURSDAY Wake and Shake Mrs Ireson/Y5’s 8.30am—8.45am 

 Violins Miss Neale Payment per term 

 KS2 Sports Club
(Y3, Y4, Y5 and 

Y6) 

Mrs Murray 
Mrs Ireson 

3pm—4pm 

FRIDAY Recorders Ms Hawken  

 Guitars Miss Kelly Payment per term 

 KS1 Active Club Sports Ambassadors 12.30—12.50pm 

If you would like a copy of the weekly newsletter emailed to you, or know of anyone who would like a copy,  
please contact reception who can arrange this. 

Email: secretary@cusgarne.org 
Website: www.cusgarne.org 
Telephone: 01872 863563 

   Follow us on Twitter! 

Data Collection Forms 
 
Please check the bookbag post!  A data collection form was sent home for you to 
check.  Please make any changes and return to the office next week.  Thanks. 

mailto:secretary@cusgarne.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.cusgarneprimaryschool.co.uk/

